
 
 

 

 

 
24 March 2017 
 
 
Ben Secrett 
Senior Adviser, Listings Compliance (Perth) 
ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 
Level 40, Central Park 
152-158 St Georges Terrace 
Perth WA 6000 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
 
RE: REQUEST FOR TRADING HALT 
 
Tox Free Solutions Limited (the "Company") requests an immediate halt in trading of the Company’s 
securities be granted by the Australian Securities Exchange with respect to its ordinary shares in 
accordance with Listing Rule 17.1. 
 
The Company seeks a trading halt in relation to a pending announcement regarding an update in 
relation to the awarding of the Chevron tender. 
 
The Company requests that the trading halt remain in place until the earlier of the commencement of 
trading on Tuesday 28th March 2017 or the time the Company has made an announcement about the 
contract. 
 
The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted and is not aware 
of any other information required to be provided to the market or the ASX in relation to the trading 
halt. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
David McArthur 
Company Secretary 
 
 
 


